
April 2012 

We are writing this letter to express our pleasure with real estate agent Jessie Barrett, who represented 
us in our recent purchase of a single-family home ranchette and is currently representing us in a short 
sale of our old home. 

  

Jessie guided us through the entire process, from loan prequalification to searching for houses to 
making the offer and closing the deal on our current ranchette. I want to add that Jessie was very 
patient with us. Jessie has patently worked with us for over three years.  We credit Jessie with a smooth, 
stress-free home-buying experience. It was truly a pleasure. We have never made an offer and closed so 
quickly on house. Thank you Jessie it was a wonderful Christmas gift to our self's. 

  

Jessie is guiding us through our short sale, its proceeding and from what I hear very quickly. As short 
sales go, It can take months a year or longer. We put our house on the market accepted an offer and our 
loan is over to the negotiator for review. All in 3 months. Jessie keeps us informed on everything going 
on. We are hoping to close on the short sale very soon. Thank you Jessie. 

  

This is our forth purchase of a property, and never had we had such a pleasurable experience. Alan and I 
have learned so much about selling and buying homes. Jessie is savvy, personable and knows the market 
inside and out. She has all the contacts and knows how to guide you. We never could have gotten our 
dream ranch without her. 

  

To reiterate, we are very pleased with Jessie Barrett and we recommend her to everyone. 

  

Thank you 

Regards and nothing but pleased 

Alan and Cris Jones 

Happy ranchette owners 


